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Welcome back to a new
semester!

Greetings,
IN THIS ISSUE' Time flies when you are having fun! It just seemed like it was only
yesterday when the month of January began! We are in February
_ now, so that means its announcement time.
A Letter From Your President On the 14th and 20th, we are having our first General Body
meetings of the semester! Alijoh Walker, the Marietta Social Events
Coordinator, is doing communication theme meetings, and | do hope
February General Body Meeting that everyone can go. It will be a great time! Just as a reminder, the
General Body meeting on the 14th will be located on the Kennesaw
Campus in the Social Science Building, Room 2021, The General Body

Cocoa and Cookies Recap

Dates to Keep in Mind

T-Shirt Contest meeting on the 20th will be on the Marietta campus in the Student
; - Center University, Room AZ216.
Scholarship Application Interested in applying for a Phi Eta Sigma Scholarship? The
Follow Us On Social Media application period started on February 1st. Check out the

requirements and the online application form at the National Phi Eta
Sigma website: www.phisetasigma.org. Remember, your final

application must be approved by a KSU Chapter Adviser. [Vore detal the chapter scholarshi

Just as a reminder, the t-shirt contast is still going on! The t-shirt design applications have been sent out which
contain the criteria for the artwork. For those who participate in the design, you will be awarded 2 service points. The
winner of the competition will receive 2 points and a $30 Amazon gift card! The deadline for submitting designs is
February 21st at 12:00 a.m.

Peeking into the manth of March, we are having the Induction Ceremony on the 16th! In order to pull off Induction,
we need your help. More information about volunteering to help will be sent out closer to the event date, but please
be thinking about helping! If you do help, you will be awarded with 4 points,

Hopefully, the semester has been in your favor and | hope to see you at some of the events.

Sincerely,

Williarm Davis, President



Thank you to our
members that
volunteered to help
make this event
possible!

Thank you to
everyone who
stopped by!

We had potential
members like Bhumika
Shashtry, Malvika
Shastry and Vanessa
Sunar join us to learn
more about Phi Eta
Sigma!
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FEBRUARY GENERAL
BODY MEETING

LED BY ALIJAH WALKER

COME JOIN US TO LEARN ABOUT
COMMUNICATION!

There will be snacks!
Wear your PES gear to be entered into a drawing!

KENNESAW CAMPUS

Thursday, February 14th
6:30-8:00pm
Social Science Room 2021

MARIETTA CAMPUS

February 20th
6:30-8:00pm
Student Center Room A216

Sign Up Here: https://tinyurl.com/y9t3enns

Sign Up Here



https://tinyurl.com/y9t3enns

PHI ETA SIGMA SPRING
2019 EVENTS

Event Details
February General Body KC: February 14th
Meeting* MC: February 20th

PES National Applications Open February
Scholarships Ist-March Ist

March General Body KC: March 14th
Meeting* MC: March 20th

Induction March 16th
Volunteers Needed (4pts)

April General Body KC: April 18th
Meeting* MC: April 17th

May General Body KC: May Ist
Meeting* MC: May 2nd

More details will be sent out as events approach

*All meetings are from 6:30pm-8:00pm i

« KC (Kennesaw Campus): Social Sciences 2021 & H
MC (Marieta Campus): Student Center A216 >




PHI ETA SIGMA

T-SHIRT CONTEST

Requirements: Must contain PES logo or letters
in design.

Rewards: Applicants will be awarded to
service points for their participation.
The winner will receive a $30 amazon gift

card.

Email your design to

phietasigma.ksuchapteregmail.com

JANUARY 24TH - FEBRUARY
20TH 12:00 A.M.
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CHAPTER SCHOLARSHIP
APPLICATIONS

View application on phietasigma.org

o

PHI ETA SIGMA

It is very important to read the instructions

below!

FEBRUARY 1ST - APRIL 15TH

If applying, which we encourage all members to:

1. Go to phietasigma.org/scholarship_applications

There is more information about the scholarships offered in detail on the
website.

2. Type your information and answers up on a separate document.

3. Email to Kathy Matthews at kmatthewekennesaw.edu. ALLOW OUR
ADVISER TO REVIEW YOUR RESPONSES. Application response can not
be edited once submitted, which is why it is to be reviewed first.

4. Transcript will be acquired by PES adviser from Registrar's Office.

5. Letters of Recommendation should be sent to advisers' email with your
application.

NO APPLICATION WILL BE ACCEPTED AFTER APRIL 15TH.

Email phietasigma.ksuchapteregmail.com if you have any questions
about the application process.



FOLLOW US
ON SOCIAL
MEDIA

@pesatksu

@ @pesatksu

Join us on Remind 101
GroupMe! Click Text @pes84 to
the link below! 81010




